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To Whom it may Concern.

 

It was announced in local news and papers several weeks go that there was to be a substantial 
development to expand Haverhill - then as a resident I heard nothing until a small pamphlet was 
put through my letterbox this morning - 23rd December.

 

It is utterly scandalous that you give local residents only 6 days (until December 29th - but no 
time of day given) to lodge views, opposition, agreement or comment on  such an important 
construction undertaking.  And much of that time between now and the closing date is taken up 
with Christmas and bank holidays.  It a travesty of democracy!

 

The minimal time given for residents to consider, is an appalling insult and shows downright 
contempt for what the local residents think and feel.  Was this so that council paid officers would 
have the smallest number of complaints to sift through?   Was it a sneaky attempt by a small 
cabal of councillors to nod through a development that could unseat them?

 

Has any consideration been given to the noise, dirt, and other inconvenience will be put upon 
local residents during construction?  Why was no time-frame given for the project?

 

The arrogance of the manner of consultation - if you can call it that - beggars belief.

 

Sincerely



 

Robin Butler

 

 18 ChurchillAvenue, Haverhill, Suffolk, CB9 0AA.
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